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Dear Graduates of Yamanashi Gakuin University,

It is my great honour to extend my warmest congratulations to each of
you on this remarkable achievement. Your dedication and hard work have
led you to this proud moment, and today, we celebrate not only your
academic success but also the bright future that lies ahead.

To those who had the opportunity to visit Oman last summer, | hope the
experiences and connections you made will remain with you as you
embark on your next journey,

Wishing you all success, fulfilment, and meaningful contributions to the
world,

Warm regards,

MM AR—

Dr. Mohamed Al Busaidi

Ambassador of the Sultanate of Oman
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